
  

  THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA  
    2845 SE Dixie Highway • Stuart, Florida  34997-5037 • Telephone (772) 219-1255 Ext: 201, Email: bids@martinschools.org 

 

April 15, 2022      Via Email:  tchandler@udtonline.com  

United Data Technologies, Inc. 
Attn:  Mr. Terry Chandler Account Manager  
2612 Consulate Drive 
Orlando, FL 32819 
 

Re: Non-Responsive to ITB # 1012-0-2022/LD, Purchase & Installation of Interactive Flat Panels (IFP) 

Dear Mr. Chandler: 

This letter is to inform you that your bid response submitted for the reference project was incomplete and did 

not meet the following qualifications, and thereby has been deemed as non-responsive: 

In accordance with Section VII:  Revised Schedule of Prices was not completed or included. 

The District reserves the right to waive any informalities or irregularities, reject any and all bids that are 

incomplete, conditional, non-responsive, or which contain additions not allowed for; to reject any or all bids in 

whole or in part with or without cause; to award in whole or in part to one or more Bidders, and to accept the 

bid which best serves the District. 

The District appreciates your time and effort in submitting your response. 

Sincerely, 
 

Renee Hayes 
Director of Purchasing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dr. John D. Millay, Superintendent 
School Board Members:  Tony Anderson • Victoria Defenthaler • Michael DiTerlizzi  • Marsha Powers • Christia Li Roberts 
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